
On the recent 43ºC day, our power failed, and within an hour my 
carefully-cooled house heated to a near unbearable level …  I am extremely 
concerned at the effects of extreme heat or cold on elderly, newborns and 
health-vulnerable individuals, and wonder whether for predicted 'at risk' 
days, a local voluntary register can be created, and local 'muster' spaces 
with reliable cooling/heating could be set up for these people?
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